From: Elena Burigin

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 12:55:04 PM

Dear Governer Brown:

| am writing to urge you to remove SB1530 Cap & Trade Carbon Emission Tax bill.
This bill would have a very negative impact on my family, my husband is a self
employed truck driver and has an older truck, if you pass this bill he would be
required to purchase a new truck, which is not possible, we can't afford a new truck,
he is already paying a fuel tax, road tax and many other ODOT/MCTD fees. As is
work is hard to come by from time to time. We do not want to be dependent on
welfare or worse be homeless. Thank you for your time and consideration regarding

this matter.

Elena Burigin
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